
The next phase of construction is set to begin at the 
Willogoleche Wind Farm.

From late June, works will take place to install an 
ElectraNet substation to support the export of energy 
from the 119MW wind farm to the national energy grid.

The substation will be located near the junction of Ashby 
and Willalo Roads, just south of the intersection, on 
Ashby Road.

Nearby residents can expect to see a small increase in 
traffic movements around the site until the end of August. 

ENGIE in Australia will provide regular updates as 
construction progresses.

Questions can be directed to project manager 
Mark Thompson on 0408 460 627, or via email at 
Mark.Thompson@au.engie.com

Key points
•	Willogoleche Wind Farm is planned to be operational by 

the middle of 2018.

•	The project consists of 32 turbines on 85 metre-high 
towers, with 63.5 metre blades.

•	The closest turbine will be about 3.2km west of Hallett, 
with the furthest turbine 8.3km to the south west.

•	The majority of turbines will be about 5km from the township.
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Substation works as at 30 March, 2017.


